

THE PLUMERIAN

VOL. IX. ISSUE 2 THE PLUMERIA SOCIETY OF SOUTH TEXAS MARCH 2001

Notice of Next Meeting:

Date and Time: Wednesday, March 28, 2001

Place: Corpus Christi Botanical Gardens, 8546 South Staples, Corpus Christi, Texas Program: "About the Botanical Gardens" by Mary Jane Crull, Communications Director

for the Botanical Gardens.

"How the Plumeria Exhibit Started" by Leonard Howard.

COMMENTS FROM THE PRESIDENT

Welcome to a NEW YEAR FOR OUR EXHIBIT. On March 3th a group of our members set out the plants at the Botanical Gardens, and on March 10th we staked the Plumerias and doctored them up. Left-over plants were donated to A&M University at CC. Thanks to all who came out and helped.

John Balcar

NEW MEMBERS

Please welcome the following new members:

Sue Anna Dieterich

Jane E, Doss

Charlcie Goodman

Brock Huffman

Jane R Johnson

John Karl Maker

Ethel J. Reinhard

Kenneth/Patsy Williams

PRESIDENT ----- John Balcar VICE-PRESIDENT---Rosa Meilleur-TREASURER-------Johnny Smolik SECRETARY——Billy Johnson NEWSLETTER——Valerie Balcar PAST-PRESIDENT—Ernest Wood